
    Here......Comes the News
Meeting was held at MARIO'S MARCH 12, 2025

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE  -  MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER

ROLL CALL OF OFFICERS AND BOARD MEMBERS

SECRETARY AND TREASURER'S REPORTS WERE ACCEPTED

REMAINED A MEMBER OF HORSEMANS COUNCIL FOR 2025

TRAIL RIDE COMMITTEE:
3/15 SAND RIDGE RIDE
4/26-27 SAND RIDGE
ISSHA WILLL HAVE RIDE AT JEPC 9/1-5/25
PALAMINO HORSE SHOW 7/9-19/25

NEXT MEETING MAY 5/3/25 AT SAND CREEK RIDE (with potluck)

HAPPY SPRING 

  



                      

                  


